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Semester 1 Reports
These were sent home 
yesterday. Please feel free to 
contact your class teacher if 
you would like to have a parent/
teacher interview over the phone. 
A mutually convenient time could 
be arranged for today, tomorrow 
or early next term. Please 
discuss your child’s report with 
them. However, keep in mind it 
has been an extremely unusual 
semester. Although effort and 
attitude should not have been 
affected. During your discussion 
you might like to set some goals 
for Semester 2. If children are 
not putting in the effort, then it 
will make it difficult for them to 
learn/improve/succeed.
Any written feedback on the 
new reports would be greatly 
appreciated. Please address the 
feedback to me so I can collate 
them and relay the feedback 
to staff. I feel that when these 
reports are expanded to include 
the A-E grading and the four 
other Key Learning Areas these 
may be easier for parents to read 
and be more informative. 
Out of Uniform Day
It has been an almighty term. The 
children, staff and all our home 
school teachers (you) have 
been through a lot. The Student 

Representative Council (SRC) 
are holding a fun fundraiser 
tomorrow where students can 
come out of uniform. Wear bright 
and colourful clothing. Please 
send in a gold coin donation for 
the privilege and the SRC will 
collect this from each classroom. 
We will see which class raises 
the most money.
Essential Energy Grant 
Success

Winners are grinners! 
Congratulations and thank you 
to our Wauchope PS community 
for your support in voting for our 
grant submission. We should 
receive $2,500 in the near future 
to spend on outfitting our new 
Safe Play area in Block 4. 
Congratulations to the following 
students who won the lucky 
voting draw: Wyatt, Be’Jai, Ruby, 
Cassandra and Odin.
Silver Awards
These special awards will be 
presented in Week 2 next term 

Like us on facebook

Friday 3 July
☼☼ SRC - Out of Uniform Day

☼☼ Last Day of Term 2

Monday 20 July
☼☼ School Development Day

Tuesday 21 July
☼☼ Term 3 commences - All 		

	 students return 

Thursday 23 July
☼☼ Police Visit - 			 

	 Kindergarten ‘Keep me safe’	

	 Stage 3 ‘Cyber-Bullying and 	

	 Internet safety’

Monday 27 - Friday 31 
July

☼☼ Silver awards presentation

Monday 24 August
☼☼ School Photos

Tuesday 25 August 
☼☼ School Photos



Page 2 

Term 2 Week 10 Newsletter

Wauchope Public School
Excellence, Opportunity and Success

at short Grade assemblies at 
an outdoor venue like the silver 
seats or basketball court. Those 
students who achieve this 
milestone are then on their way 
towards a Gold certificate and 
hopefully a Wauchope Star in 
Term 4.
Demountable Removal

On Monday we had five 
demountables removed from the 
school. This was very exciting 
for the students as a very large 
crane was involved and it was 
very cool watching classrooms 
fly through the air (safely of 
course). The remaining nine 
demountables should be 
removed by the end of next 
week.
Irrigation System
We eagerly anticipate the 
installation of a huge irrigation 
system on the K-2 and 3-6  ovals. 
Two 34,000l tanks and pumps 
etc will be installed and will run 
off our bore.
Police Youth Liaison Officer
On Thursday of Week 1 we have 
invited Officer Wendy Hudson 
to speak with Kindergarten 
students about Keeping Safe 
and with Stage 3 students about 
Cyber-bullying, being safe on 
the Internet and the importance 
of wearing helmets while riding 
bikes/scooters.
Excursions
Early next term I will   
communicate the venues and 
dates for a fun day excursion for 

every grade. We are sure these 
will be great days.
Kinder Start

We will communicate dates for 
our 2021 Kindergarten student’s 
week of visits early next term. 
We are looking at early Term 4 
for these visits.
Year 6 Canberra Refunds
Refunds will be offered to 
families that have paid large 
amounts for the Year 6 Canberra 
Camp.  The method of refund 
will be via direct credit into bank 
accounts.  Request for Refund 
forms will be sent home today 
with instructions.  Once forms are 
returned please allow up to 14 
days for refunds to be received 
as they are sent to Sydney for 
processing.
School Photos
Please note these have been 
moved to Week 6 – Monday 24 
and Tuesday 25 August.
Healthy Harold
This great program will still 
run at our school from Week 
7 until Week 10 next term. 
However, lessons may be held 
in classrooms depending on 
decisions about the use of the 
Healthy Harold Van.
Book Week Celebrations
Book Week has been moved 
to Term 4. We will host some 
sort of Book Parade on Friday 
23 October depending on what 
restrictions are in place at that 
time. We have tentatively booked 
a Book Fair for that week.

Assembly Awards

Kindergarten - Term 2 
Week 9

Class Student
KDB Amelia W, Xavier 

S-P

KLF Louis D, Aleerah D

KLB Tyson S-S, Claire 
G, Asha U

KJL Charlotte W, Louis 
M, Amelia H

Stage 1 - Term 2 Week 10

Class Student
K-6BC Lily P

K-6KD Kaiden I, Aspen C

1KB Wyatt B, Belinda 
P, Libby D, Levi T, 
Kyla B

1PH Luigi A, Peter W

1JB Harley B, Violet P

1MT Jack L, Matilda S

1/2JH Kyan P, Eloise C

2MG Monique S-M, 
Zaviah C

2MM Lewis D, Kirra G

2LB Ellah-Marie H,   
Jye W

Citizen of the Week
Class Student
1MT Khloe M

1JB Rylee H

1PH River U

1/2JH Zain C

2LB Ariarnah A

2MM Ashley B

2MG Josh M

K-6BC James P
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Cross Country/Athletics 
Carnivals
We are hoping to run modified 
fun versions of these on school 
grounds next term. Due to the 
current health advice these will 
be for the students only.  We just 
want the children to have a fun 
few days.
Scripture/Ethics Classes
We anticipate these will 
recommence in Week 3 next 
term.
Canteen
Next term the canteen will     
resume over the counter 
service. We are still encouraging 
all parents to use the online 
ordering system. Please 
remember orders have to be in 
prior to 8:00am as any orders 
after 8:00am do not go through 
to Ruth.
NAIDOC Week
This important event has been 
moved to November. As a 
result, we will hold our NAIDOC 
activities in Term 4.
Split Recess/Lunch Times
Even though the demountables 
will be removed we will continue 
with the separate recess and 
lunch times for K-2 and 3-6 
students.
Happy Holidays
Tomorrow, Friday 3 July, is the 
last day of an amazing Term 2 
and the end of an extraordinary 
Semester 1. It has felt like a 
20 week term and the Home 
Learning feels like it happened 
last year not this term. Once 
again, thank you everyone for 
your continued support. We 
have received amazing positive 
feedback. I would like to wish 
everyone a relaxing and safe 
holiday. I hope you get an 

opportunity to do something with 
your children like gardening, 
cooking, camping, playing 
games etc. I have an 18 year 
old preparing for the HSC and I 
can assure you, time with your 
kids will go very quickly. Spend 
as much time as you can and 
enjoy life with them while they 
are little as you can never get 
those times back. Make as many 
positive and happy experiences 
as you can.
WPS staff return to school on 
Monday 20 July and all children 
return on Tuesday 21 July.

Cameron Osborne
Jump Rope For Heart

WPS participated in a Jump Off 
Day with their class towards the 
end of Term 1. We have received 
notice recently that our school 
raised a total of $1018.86 for 
the Heart Foundation. What is 
even more remarkable is that 
10 students raised this amount 
together! An incredible feat! 
Thank you for your generosity 
at a time when it would be 
greatly appreciated by the Heart 
Foundation. Congratulations to 
our amazing WPS fundraisers! 
Harper T, Jesse S, Braxtyn T, 
Kaiden T, Logan T, Wyatt B, 
Riley B, Lucy I, Alicia N, Sophie 
S. 	 - Lisa Barnett -

Stage 2 - Term 2 Week 9

Class Student
K-6SR Risan M
K-6RF Tyrone B
3KD Braxton C, Lailani 

C
3CD Ruby C, Ferguson 

W-S
3VM Ruby A, Amelia D
3/4AD Harper T, Georgia E
4MJ Sophie C, Ella O
4LR Miley M, Alex G
4HL Karen H, Trey C

Citizen of the Week
Class Student
3KD Eva C
3CD Indiya-Rhoze C
3VM Viviene M
3/4AD Thomas R
4MJ Mia F
4LR Lucy L
4HL Shantai B

Stage 3 Term 2 Week 10
Class Student
5EM Xaviour C, Kadee 

M
5NP Soren M, Charlie 

A, Coby A
5CG Charlotte C, Noah 

A, Mia B
5/6CW Grace D, Mischa R
6SG James P, Nakiyah D
6MN Addison B, Tarj G
6JF Hayley M, William 

G
3/6JG Tye M

Citizen of the Week
Class Student
5EM Jarvis S
5/6CW Josh B
6SG Annika U
6MN Preston C
6JF Dominic D
3/6JG Jai J
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Migration Museum

As part of their History unit, the students in 5/6CW have been busy researching the influences 
surrounding migration pre and post Federation of Australia. Part of this learning process has 
encouraged the students to explore their own family heritage and have discussions about the reasons 
their ancestors migrated. The students showcased their work through a Migration Museum in the 
school hall. The museum offered interactive posters, suitcase displays from their personal stories, 
interactive maps of their voyage and the opportunity to meet the “immigrants.” Many students across 
all grades visited the museum and enjoyed interacting with the displays.
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Canteen News
ONLINE ORDERS CUT OFF IS 8AM EACH DAY!
Reminder
All children who are Gluten Free or have Food Allergies and order 
their lunch from the school canteen must use Red Lunch Bags. 
These bags can be picked up from the school canteen free of 
charge. Please state the allergy your child has and circle it on 
the bag. These lunches do not go out in the class lunch tubs. 
Your child has to pick it up from the canteen at lunch time. Any 
questions regarding this matter please ask for Ruth at the canteen 
to explain the procedure we use.

Thank you for choosing to order online at 
quickcliq.com.au 

and eliminate some cash handling.

Register for QuickCliq
1. Click here to register.
Get started
1. Click here to log in to 
QuickCliq
2. Click “ADD STUDENT”. 
Ensure you complete all of 
your child’s details before 
clicking “NEXT”
3. Click “ADD CREDIT” to add 
credit to your account
4. Click “MEAL ORDER” to 
add a meal order, or click the 
“UNIFORMS” menu to place a 
uniform order
To place a Meal Order
1. Select a Child
2. Select a Date
3. Select Meals you would like 
to order for your child and add 
them to cart
4. Confirm the Order and click 
“PAY & PLACE ORDER”

https://www.quickcliq.com.au/
https://www.quickcliq.com.au/Default.aspx

